
 

 
                                                                     May 20, 2008 
 
Secretary of the Commission 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 360 
200 Madison Street 
Jefferson City, MO  65102-0360 
 
RE:  Tariff Filing JG-2008-0680  
 

On May 15, 2008 Missouri Gas Energy filed an electronic version of P.S.C. MO. No. 1 
Third Revised Sheet No. 61.2 replacing Second Revised Sheet No. 61.2. 

 
  The issue date for this tariff sheet is May 15, 2008 with a proposed effective date of 

June 15, 2008. 
 

The purpose of the revised tariff sheet is to eliminate an unintended incentive for large 
volume customers or their agents to clear market positions at the expense of MGE commodity 
sales customers.  

 
Thank you for bringing this matter to the attention of the Commission and the appropriate 

Commission personnel.  Please contact me directly at (816) 360-5560 if you need any further 
information. 

 
 
                                                                   Sincerely, 
        
 Michael R. Noack 
            
 Michael R. Noack  
 Director of Regulatory Affairs 
 
 
 
   


